
April 22nd, 2016

Hope you had a Happy Songkran holiday! 

I hope everybody had a really wonderful holiday 
break. We are now starting our final push till the end 
of the year. We have 6 weeks to go! 

Happy Earth Day! 

Throughout the week and on Friday the students did 
some special activities to recognize and appreciate 
the Earth.  It was a lot of fun and I am pleased to 
announce the LS beat the MS in using less plastic.  
Keep up the efforts to help our Earth! 

THANK YOU! 

Last month we sent out a survey about the school 
and I want to thank so many of you for taking the 
time and sharing your responses with us.  We will 
use your feedback to continue to grow and improve 
at TCIS. 
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Upcoming  Events! 

*April 22nd Earth Day 

*April 25th MAP testing starts 

*April 27th Parent Session in 
360 at 7:30 

*April 29th Science Fair 

APRIL Lower School             
Parent  Meeting 

Topcis: Helping Students 
Manage Anger and Stress 

All the Info you need to know 
about End of the Year 
Assessments 

How Class placement works  

How teachers/TAs are 
evaluated. 

LS Improvements 

April 27th at 7:30 in the 360
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Art Display 

The LS art displays are presented in the Library 
entrance if you would like to take a look at all the 
hard work the students have done and their 
wonderful achievements with MS. Kelly this year. 

Playground Improvements 

This week we got new slides  and we continue 
to have improvements to the LS playground.  
Many new items have been purchased so we 
are eagerly awaiting the arrival. The sandpit has 
been covered now and we will have a new sand 
box very soon! 

MAP Testing 

Students this next week are starting their end of 
year testing period.  Grades 1-4 are having 
MAP testing April 25-May 4.   Please make sure 

your children are getting plenty of sleep and eating 
breakfast so they can do their very best on the tests.

Hannah Hartman LS Principal Hannah.Hartman@tcis.ac.th

Reminders 

Before & After School 

Morning	
  Drop	
  off:	
  	
  a"er	
  6:45	
  	
  
—	
  school	
  begins	
  7:10	
  
	
  	
  
A-ernoon	
  Pick	
  up:	
  	
  before	
  
15:45	
  	
  —	
  school	
  ends	
  15:10	
  

Parent Communication 

In	
  the	
  LS	
  we	
  want	
  to	
  hear	
  
from	
  you	
  if	
  you	
  have	
  any	
  
ques@ons	
  or	
  concerns.	
  

1.	
  Talk	
  to	
  or	
  email	
  the	
  
classroom	
  teacher.	
  

2.	
  Talk	
  to	
  or	
  email	
  the	
  LS	
  
office.	
  	
  I	
  am	
  always	
  happy	
  
to	
  arrangements	
  and	
  we	
  
have	
  transla@on	
  available.	
  

We	
  want	
  to	
  make	
  the	
  LS	
  
the	
  best	
  it	
  can	
  be!
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